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February 2019                                                                  

 

Dear Principal,                                  
    

On behalf of the Art Supervisors Association, it is with great pride and 
excitement that we invite you to this year’s Fifteenth Annual All-County Art 
Exhibition on Sunday, March 10, 2019, from 12 noon to 4 p.m. in Roosevelt Hall 
at Farmingdale State College.  

This prestigious one-day exhibit showcases more than 1,200 pieces of artwork 
produced by the finest kindergarten through twelfth grade students from 
Nassau County school districts. Furthermore, at 11 a.m., there will be a special 
Scholarship Ceremony recognizing an outstanding artist from your district’s 
high school as the Senior Art Scholar Award recipient.   

Each day, students in art classes use critical thinking skills to solve problems, 
make discoveries and explore new ground. We are sure you will enjoy the 
creativity and accomplishments of our young visual artists as you view the 
various media of pastels, paint, ink, charcoal, colored pencils, photography and 
collage. 

Please accept our gratitude for your valued support of the arts in Nassau 
County, and we truly hope to see you at the exhibit on March 10th.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

Elena Cardo 
President, Art Supervisors Association 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


